
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 25, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 624 
RE: Limited Intermodal Service Begins on Embargoed UP Routes 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Traffic on the Coast Line and Nevada's Caliente Line reopened January 24, 
2005, on a limited basis for a short period as final work is completed.  The 
Caliente Line will be operating at reduced capacity for approximately one week 
as Union Pacific monitors their service capabilities to support additional train 
services. 
 
As a result of the restoration in service, UP has announced further plans to 
restore almost daily westbound intermodal service between Chicago and the 
LA Basin with significantly fewer volume restrictions than previously 
announced.  Effective immediately, the following lanes are open to all traffic 
Westbound to East Los Angeles and ICTF. 
 
Origin Point: 
 
Council Bluffs/Omaha 
 
Denver 
 
Salt Lake City 
 
CSX Intermodal has opened all Northeast terminal gates to intermodal volume 
moving to the LA Basin effective immediately.  CSX will coordinate the 
westbound interchange of this traffic in Chicago with the UP to ensure 
operating efficiency and minimal delays. 
 
EASTBOUND: UP will continue to operate eastbound trains from East LA to 
Chicago and beyond under the permit process implemented last week.  
 
Pacer, in conjunction with UP and CSX will continue to monitor service 
capabilities.  Additional intermodal services will be operated as conditions 
continue to improve. 
 
Thank you for choosing Pacer Stacktrain.  We appreciate your support and 
patience. 
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